
Practical Examination B.A. LL.B 7th Semester  
This is to inform all students of B.A. LL.B. 7th semester that their Practical Exam 

for Professional Ethics. (Code – BL-705) has been fixed for 5th January, 2018 at 

9.30 A.M . Students are requested to bring their Admit Cards and be in Proper 

Uniform. 

 

BY ORDER 

 Dr. M. Pandey (Law) 

 

 

 

 


